
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Appreciation Letter 

 
 
 
Dear Dr. Nahar,  
 
It was my great honor welcoming you at Zewail City for Science 
and Technology on Oct. 31, 2016, where we successfully 
discussed our thoughts of venues for research collaboration 
between Ohio State University and Zewail City. 
 
Moreover it would be a great opportunity for both institutions if we 
may form the initial set up for graduate students exchange between 
Zewail City and Ohio State University. 
 
The students at Zewail City were very enthusiastic and impressed 
with your great lecture on Oct. 31, 2016, so I do really thank you for 
this wonderful lecture that inspired all ZC members. 
 
Looking forward to welcoming you again in Zewail City. 

 
Sincerely,  
Salah  

 
 
 
 

 
Professor Salah Obayya, DSc, FIEE, FInstP 
Chair of Photonics and Director of Center for Photonics and 
Smart Materials 
Vice Chair for Academic Affairs  
Zewail City of Science and Technology 
 


